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Bill,

This email is intended to provide clarification on the operation description
provided in the AB6NT800MFRM filing.  The title page for this exhibit included in
the filing was incorrectly labeled 1900 MFRM.  It should actually read 800 MFRM
in place of the 1900 MFRM.  The content of the operational description contains
references to both 1900 MFRM and 800 MFRM because this is a common
platform, which utilizes both radios.  The 1900 version will be submitted for
approval in the next couple of weeks.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions or clarifications
required for this filing.

Regards

Glen Moore
Manager, UMTS Product Integrity
Sanmina Design Solutions
Phone # 403-769-5002
ESN    # 758-5002
FAX # 403-769-4813
ESN FAX 758-4813
glen.moore@sanmina.com


